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21st September 2018.  

 
Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         
 
Congratulations to: 
 
Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 
Reception:  Xander for listening so well and putting his hand up to answer questions. 
Y1: James for excellent participation in phonics. 
Y2: Eve for writing an excellent piece of dialogue between two characters. 
Y3: Amelia for fantastic use of similes in her extended writing. 
Y4: Amelia for a good effort and leadership in P.E. 
Y5: Tylah for his amazing problem solving skills in maths. 
Y6: Leighton for an excellent letter from a character in War Horse. 
 
Last week’s Golden ticket winners: Olivia and Kamyah  
 
Confirmation: Bishop David McGough will confirm the Y6 children on Friday 30th November 
at 7pm. 
 
Confirmation Commitment Mass: will take place on 11th October during the school Mass. 
Every child hoping to be confirmed will need an adult to present them. The Mass will be 
followed by a short meeting in school.  
 
First Holy Communion: will take place on Sunday 16th June 2019. 
 

 
Macmillan Coffee Morning: will be take place on Friday 28th 
September starting at 9.am in the DT Bay, with the Bring and 
Buy sale in the Computer Bay.  
 
For the Bring and Buy we need: 

 

 Books             
 Toys 
 Games 
 Ornaments 
 Jewellery 

 Cakes (on Friday morning) 
 Any unwanted gifts that can be used for raffle prizes 

 
Mufti: Children can wear their own clothes on Friday 28th (preferably green) if they 
bring £1.  All children will have the opportunity to spend any money that you give them for 
the coffee morning. Please join us if you can on Friday morning; it’s a great social 
opportunity and a way for us to raise money for a good cause. 

http://www.st-chads.dudley.sch.uk/


 
 
 
Reception class parents: are invited to attend a parents’ evening on Wednesday 26th 
September at 6pm. This will be a whole group meeting to find out more about the learning 
that happens during the Reception class year. 
 
 
VJE (Parental Consent) & Student Update Forms are being sent home today.  Can you 
please check the information and sign these forms and return them to school as soon as 
possible. (Reception Class parents have already completed these) 
 

 
Volunteers: do you have a few hours to spare to help in 
school?  
 
We are looking for parents (or grandparents) who can give some time 
on a regular basis to hear children read, work with a small group or 
even accompany the children on a school visit. 
 

If you are interested, please speck to Mrs Mason or Mrs Clews. All volunteers will need to 
successful apply for a DBS check. 
 
 
Parish Youth Club:  takes place alternate Wednesdays 6:30 to 8:00pm. Children from Y5 
and Y6 are welcome to attend. For more details contact Alex Blunt 0752 236 6507. 
 
 
Have a good week, 
S. M. Mason 
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